Dear Deputy X,
I hope this finds you well. I am writing to you as a person living with epilepsy/family member of a person living with epilepsy/someone who has lost a loved one due to epilepsy/supporter of Epilepsy Ireland (delete as appropriate) in your constituency.
I understand that Epilepsy Ireland have been in touch with all Oireachtas members recently reiterating their calls for the development of a national strategy to reduce epilepsy-related deaths in Ireland. As a voter within your constituency, I wanted to outline my full support this proposal.
(Provide personal context on your connection to epilepsy/this campaign as appropriate if you would like)
I believe that now that we have data on the incidence of SUDEP in Ireland, the Government should take action to try and reduce these numbers. It should not be left to fundraising efforts of bereaved families to address this issue and a state-led approach is now required.
I would appreciate your support in making this strategy a reality and would appreciate if you could reach out to Epilepsy Ireland Advocacy & Communications Manager, Paddy McGeoghegan, on pmcgeoghegan@epilepsy.ie to discuss this campaign in further detail.
Thank you for your time and attention to this matter and I look forward to hearing from you. I hope that you will agree with the calls being made by Epilepsy Ireland on this most important issue.
Yours sincerely,
NAME 
CONTACT 
FULL ADDRESS
(It is important to give your details to show local representatives that you are a local person supporting this campaign)

